PLEASE ADDRESS REPLY TO

RESEARCH LABORATORIES

EASTMAN KODAK COMPANY

ROCHESTER, NEW YORK 14650

TELEPHONE

AREA CODE 716 458-1000

July 20, 1971

Mr. R. Kuehni

Verona Dyestuffs

P.0. Box 385

Union Metropolitan Park
Union, New Jersey 07083

Dear Mr. Kuehni:

Thank you for your letter of July 16 and for the
manuscript enclosed. Your results are very interesting.

I will be in Europe the end of August and almost all
of September so will not be able to try your new results
at the end of the summer. I am sure that I will be too
busy catching up with normal business to be able to get to
such 1nvestigations until some time in November.

Very truly yours,
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